





E: stmarysrydal@parra.catholic.edu.au www.stmarysrydalmere.catholic.edu.au



1 Myrtle Street Rydalmere NSW 2116



October 15, 2018

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Year 5 Personal Development evening for both students and parents will be held on Tuesday, 23rd October at 7.00pm in the Year 5 learning space.

This evening is for parents and Year 5 students. Every child must sit with his or her own parent/s. NO younger siblings are allowed as there is nowhere for them to stay and the material in the video is not appropriate for younger children.

Please indicate to the classroom teacher if you and your child are not able to attend.

Thank you for your continued support.

Debbie Egan, Troy Loudon and Adele Violaris Year 5 Teachers